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Dear Sir,

I find it almost unbelievable that plans are not being changed, given the local opposition and the glaringly
obvious fact that this scheme would disturb and destroy an area of unparalleled archaelogical and national
importance.

Why are the conclusions of the UNESCO World Heritage committee not being taken seriously? Doesn't this
government care that the monument voted Britain's favourite could be put on the At Risk register? Who in your
organisation has the arrogance and conceit to think they know better that these global experts?

Please note that we object very strongly to these plans and to this ignoring of warnings. Surely some common
sense needs to come into play now?

Ma and Charles Daniell,






